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We own a freehold property situated on the Darling Downs, North-West of Toowoomba. Our enterprise 
consists of both cattle and cropping. 

The current Vegetation Management Act in its present form is umealistic and therefore we support Ag Force's 
recommendations for change. 

Landholders need to be able to control remnant and regrowth vegetation. The reasons for this are primarily 
weed control, safety and productivity. 

1 




